
 
 
 

Monthly Command Report 
For November Emergency Response: 

 
 

• For the month of November, there were a total of 29 fire calls. 
 

• For the month of November, Fire units first responded to Asst. D2 EMS on 53 calls. 
 

• For the month of November, there were a total of 68 911 EMS calls,  
30 transports, 12 refusal  transport, 26 no Pt/DOA/Cancelled calls. 

 

Average response time, 8 Minutes, and 30 seconds (Per RMS Average) 

Emergency Vehicles: 
 

B-22: 
Apparatus is currently in service at Station 2 with no reported issues. 

 
 
B-21 (New Heavy): 
Apparatus is being checked daily and in service, eventually we’re going to have to re-pipe the 
tank to pump feeder line due to leaks. Currently it is operational. 
( Present time: It’s been moved to Station 1 to be under covered parking) 

 
E-22-B: 
This unit had the tires replaced with new ones from Billy Bobs per the direction of President 
Burleson. He advised we have found a buyer. This unit is ready to be sold. 

 
E-22: 
Apparatus is currently in service. Repairs were made by Siddon's to the foam system and a P.M. 
was completed. This unit is currently leaking water from the main piston intake. A new Piston 
intake is needed and was budgeted under Fire equipment. I also believe the tank to pump valve 
seal/gasket might need to be replaced soon as well. 



T-21: 
This unit is currently in service and fully operational. No issues noted. 
( Present time: It is at Station 2 and kept parked in the bay to protect it, with it being new.) 

 
 

M-21 (New Medic Unit): 
This unit is currently in service at Station 2 with no reported issues. Amaro’s Body Shop 
finalized body work from damaged sustained a few years ago, at no cost to us. 

 
 
M-22: 
The unit is O.O.S. service at Station 1, this unit has been leaking coolant and has timing belt 
issues. Siddons has come by to inspect issues and has ordered parts needed. This unit is the one I 
believe we will be selling. Equipment and medical supplies have been removed from the unit and 
is ready to be sold. Siddons still has not contacted me to see if parts are in, to complete repairs. 

 
M-23: 
The unit is being checked weekly and is our backup Medic unit. Currently it’s located at Station 1. 
(Present time: I believe it will need new front tires soon.) 

 
Rescue 22: 
Apparatus is being checked daily and is in service. This unit is still being utilized as a temporary 
Command. I believe we should sale this unit. Explanation will be voiced with a contingency plan 
for replacement. 

 
MISC: 
We have an abundance of expired medical supplies that’s currently being stored upstairs at Station 
1. 
 

 
Personnel: 
3 full-time personnel submitted their resignation letters in the past month and half. I have been 
doing my best to fill-in with daily crews, and schedule part-timers for coverage as well. At 
times I did have to utilize full-time employees for coverage. I have been watching overtime and 
managing it as best as possible. We have been responding to incidents appropriately and my 
personal opinion managing the personnel budget well. We have started a new hire process to 
fill these vacancies. This past Friday myself and the command staff hosted a written and 
physical test at Station 2. We are going to begin the interview process and background checks 
within the next two weeks. I believe we will find qualified candidates from the process. About 
15 applications were submitted during the initial phase. 

 
Administration: 
See attached Interim Fire Chiefs progress report. 

 
Training: ******************* 

 
See attached PDF’s. 



Stations:  
Currently Station 1 is not staffed. I’ve taken appropriate measures to maximize savings by 
keeping everything shut off. Soon I would like to clear the clutter from Station 1 and Station 2. 

 
Grants/Donations:  
I’ve received the grant check from Texas Forestry Services in the amount of 19,000.00. 

 

Public Relations:  
We have started our Annual toy Drive for The Wilson Area Childrens Foundation. We also Plan 
on having Meet/take pictures with Santa at Station 2, December 17th 4pm-6:30pm. A Sled prop, 
refreshments, Santa and his Litte helper will be present. 

 
 
Prepared & reviewed by: 
Alex Lopez 

Alex Lopez- Interim Fire Chief 
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